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I believe it's not a good idea to conduct the enhancement of SFC's power on listing re Iation. I don't think
the judgement of anyone could be reliable. Therefore, I will prefer we put the fully disclosed coin anies in
the market place, leave the judgement to the investors, but not the governers,

hkicc 
08 October 201,621:25

response

Consultation paper on proposed enhancements for listing regulation

I strongly oppose the proposal.
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